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Catella publishes 2010 Annual Report on its website 
 
 
Today, Catella published its 2010 Annual Report on the company’s website, 
www.catella.se. The purchase consideration for Catella Brand AB increased by SEK 8 
million in conjunction with the completion of the acquisition analysis. The adjustment 
of the acquisition analysis affected the Group’s income statement and balance sheet 
through an increase in goodwill by SEK 8 million and an increase in other liabilities by 
SEK 8 million, compared with the figures in the year-end report.  
 
The Annual Report is only published in Swedish at this time. The English version will 
be made available in the coming weeks.  
 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  Press contact:  
Johan Ericsson Anne Rådestad  
Chief Executive Officer, Catella Head of Communications, Catella  
+46 8 463 33 10  +46 8 463 34 29, +46 73 654 74 50 
 
 
 
 
 
Catella is a European finance group active in Corporate Finance and Asset Management. In these 
operating segments, Catella focuses on selected segments in which advanced specialist expertise and 
local presence, combined with international reach, are key in creating added value for clients. Catella has 
approximately 420 employees working at offices in 24 cities in 13 European countries. Catella share is 
listed on First North and traded under the abbreviations CAT A and CAT B. Remium AB is Catella’s 
Certified Adviser, +46 8 454 32 00. Read more about Catella at www.catella.se.  


